
 
          

I.T. MEMO NO. 23-02 
 
TO:                 Kervin Alfred, City Clerk 
 
FROM: Gene Zamoski, Chief Information Officer 
 
VIA:  Greg Harrison, City Manager 
 
DATE: January 25, 2023   
 
SUBJECT: AT&T Pricing Schedules ordinance   

 

 
Currently the City uses AT&T for our phone (VOIP), internet services, fax, 911 call boxes and alarm lines. The 
previous three-year contract will expire March 31, 2023. 
 
The revised pricing schedules for IP Flexible Reach, IP Toll-free pricing schedule with AT&T, Business Local 
Calling ILEC pricing, Dedicated Internet pricing and all under the currently existing master agreement with 
AT&T. 
 
The annual cost of these services will be approximately $84,000 per year.  This expense is budgeted out of the 
Information Technologies fund.  
 
Please advertise for the ordinance attached so it can be placed on the February 14, 2023 City Commission 
Agenda.   If you have any questions, please call me at 4537. 
 
Thank you.     
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